Gentet, Matthias

From: Parker, Hannah
Sent: 09 July 2014 16:19
To: Carr, Seonaid

Subject: FW: NWICC - planning application 2014/3760/P - 2

Another support

Hannah Parker

Principal Planner - Appeals and Enforcement

Telephone: 020 7974 3069

From: Russell, Lorna (Councillor) Sent: 09 July 2014 16:18

To: Olszewski, Richard (Councillor)

Cc: Parker, Hannah

Subject: Re: NWICC - planning application 2014/3760/P

Dear Ms Parker,

I would like to echo Cllr Olszewski's comments and support the application based on the revised opening hours, access points and numbers.

Kind regards,

Lorna

On 9 Jul 2014, at 16:12, "Olszewski, Richard (Councillor)" < Richard.Olszewski@camden.gov.uk wrote:

Dear Ms Parker,

Further to previous emails regarding the planning application by the North West Islamic Cultural Centre, I am writing in support of the Centre's planning application re 2014/3760/P.

I have noticed that building work has been going on at the shop front on Cricklewood Broadway, which I trust will be carried out in a manner that will enable approval of the application. From what I have seen, the council has been fair to the NWICC, who in turn have compromised on opening hours, access and numbers using the centre. On this basis, I am happy to support its application, which I hope that the council will approve.

Please can you keep me advised of progress.

Regards,

Cllr Richard Olszewski

Gentet, Matthias

From: Parker, Hannah
Sent: 09 July 2014 16:14
To: Carr, Seonaid

Subject: FW: NWICC - planning application 2014/3760/P

FYi

Helpful as councillor support

Hannah Parker Principal Planner - Appeals and Enforcement

Telephone: 020 7974 3069

From: Olszewski, Richard (Councillor)

Sent: 09 July 2014 16:13 To: Parker, Hannah

Cc: Russell, Lorna (Councillor)

Subject: NWICC - planning application 2014/3760/P

Dear Ms Parker,

Further to previous emails regarding the planning application by the North West Islamic Cultural Centre, I am writing in support of the Centre's planning application re 2014/3760/P.

I have noticed that building work has been going on at the shop front on Cricklewood Broadway, which I trust will be carried out in a manner that will enable approval of the application. From what I have seen, the council has been fair to the NWICC, who in turn have compromised on opening hours, access and numbers using the centre. On this basis, I am happy to support its application, which I hope that the council will approve.

Please can you keep me advised of progress.

Regards,

Cllr Richard Olszewski